PEGEIA PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Synergatismou 27, 8560 Pegeia – Paphos
Tel. 26621084        Fax.  26622217
07/12/2020
Christmas’ Photos
Dear Parents,
[bookmark: _GoBack]On Friday 11/12/2020, a professional photographer will come to school to take pictures of the children. The children will be able to come to school on this day in whatever clothes they like. Note that those parents who did not give their consent at the beginning of the year to photograph their children, their children will not be able to take pictures.
Due to the measures of the coronavirus, the orders of the photos will be made in the following two ways:
1. Each parent will contact the photographer ( Tel. 26272728, 99510996, email: k.mavrantoniou@gmail.com) stating the Class Grade and the name of their child. The photographer will give a code to the parent with which he/she will be able to see the pictures of his/her child ONLY. After selecting the pictures he/she will place the exact amount of money in an envelope that we will provide from school. The envelope will be brought back to the school by the child to be handed over to the photographer.
2. Each child with the help of the teacher will be able to order his/her pictures by looking at them on a tablet that will be given to us by the photographer.
Those parents who are interested in the second option (ordering with the teacher’s help) should fill out the form below and return it to school.


I   …………….……………….……………………………………….……………...........  father / mother / guardian of …………………………………………..………………..   student of the   …………………    Class Grade, 
I would like that teacher help my child to order the following:
Pictures
10Χ15   ( €1 )                     
15Χ20   ( €2 )                     
20Χ25   ( €5 )                     
20Χ30   ( €6 )                     
Frames
10Χ15   ( €4 )                     
15Χ20   ( €8)                     
20Χ25   ( €10 )                     
